
 

We discover, we learn, we grow. 

 

        Miss Fenn , Headteacher 

 

 
 
Bulletin No 10: Week commencing Monday 27th January 2020 
 

 

 
Thursday 30th January: 
 Amethyst Class visit to the British Museum 

 Y4 Rainforest Workshop 

 YR Book and Biscuit with parents (2.45-3pm) 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

WhatSAP?! 
Weekly parent communication for the families of South Avenue Primary School 

Letters & Emails home 

► Spring Disco letter - Thurs 13/02/20 £2.50 

► Y4 Rainforest workshop 30/1/20 (£5.50) 

► Y5 British Museum Amethyst class 30/1 (£6.10) 

► Y6 WWII workshop - Home Front 13/2 - £12 

► YR Creepy Claws 27/2 - £1.50 
 

Reminder - If you have not yet paid for the Panto 

which the children enjoyed in December, please 

can you send the payment in - £6.50 per child - 

Many thanks. 

 

Key dates and reminders for your diary   
 

Monday 3rd February   National story telling week 
Tuesday 4th February   KS1 Family Trust Assembly (p.m.) 
     Diamond class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Wednesday 5th February  Y5 Festival of Vision 
Thursday 6th February  YR Stay and Play with parents (9-10am) 
     KS2 Family Trust Assembly a.m.) 
     Amber class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Tuesday 11th February  Safer Internet Day 
     Tanzanite class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Wednesday 12th February  Onyx class assembly for parents at 2.45pm 
Thursday 13th February  Y6 WWII Home Front workshop 
     Spring Disco Yr/Y1 2-3pm - Y2 & Y3 3.30-4.30pm - Y4, Y5 & Y6 4.45-5.45pm 
Friday 14th February   100% Attendance reward   
     End of Term 3 (school finishes at 3.15pm) 
 

Monday 24th February  Start of Term 4 

Weekly Attendance Figures  

Whole school Attendance target:      

100% 

Last week we achieved:      

96.0% 

Coat swap shop 

Mrs Lofts has lots of 

winter coats, which have 

been kindly donated.  If 

you would like one, 

please  contact Mrs Lofts 

on   07544 243165.  

Thank you 

 
Platinum holiday club  
Platinum holiday club will be running on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of half term.  Please look out for letters 
coming home this week.  
 

 A reminder that the Junior Office is currently not in 

use.  Please direct all queries to the Infant Office 

and if your child is late arriving or you are late 

collecting you will need to go to the Infant Office. 

Request from Principals Catering. 

There are an increasing number of outstanding dinner debts for Junior children who are not entitled to free school meals. We 
understand that January can be a difficult month, following Christmas, but would be grateful if you can ensure that meals are paid 
for in advance and your child’s account is up to date.  If you are facing financial difficulty, please contact Helen 
Lofts, our FLO, or the school office to discuss. With thanks for your co-operation with this matter. Meals can be 
quickly and easily booked online at https://meals.principals-catering.com/accounts/sign_in     
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